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They loved their Birthday 
Party for the Presidents last 

week!  Two cupcakes?!?!? 
The small cupcakes went 

over very well-nothing left!  
They were really happy with 
their birthday hats too! 

Ted E. Bear made his first 
visit this year to Kellan’s 

house.  He had a great time 
visiting and found Finley 
(Kellan’s s aster) who Ted 

had visited when she was a 
BEAR!  The leader will 

draw another name of 
Tuesday to see who he goes 
home with this week. 

The students drew pictures 
of themselves as president.  

They are posted on the 
bulletin board. Really cute 

Book orders were sent in 

last Friday and should return 
in 2 weeks.  Thanks for all 

the Support.  TBC does not 
make any money from book 
orders but we do receive 

points.  I use the points to 
get supplies for crafts, 

books, and items that the 
Bears like to play with. 

This week our theme is The 

Gingerbread Man and our 
Special Event is making a 

gingerbread man for our 
snack!  Everyone will help 
mix the gingerbread batter 

and pour it into my big 
gingerbread bear pan. I will 

take it over to the 

neighbor’s home to bake in 
her oven.  She will call me 

when it is done and I will go 
over and bring him back for 

our snack.  We will cover 
him with whipped cream, 
too.  The only problem 

might be if he runs away 
like the story says!  We will 

wait and see what happens! 

TUESDAY the Bears will 
begin by finding the hiding 

Leprechauns on their paper.  
Their letter to trace is “J” 

and their number is 5.  The 
story for number 5 is Henny 
Penny.  We will play a 

game with this story and 
learn about the characters 

that help Henny Penny.  
Everyone will make a 
Gingerbread Man, and a 

book, and play the 
Gingerbread boy game! 

THURSDAY the Bears will 
begin by matching a March 
match up.  Their letter is 

“K” and we will continue 
with the number 5.  Our 

Science project will be 
SKIN AND HAIR.  They 
loved learning about their 

spines last week.  We will 
all make a big Leprechaun 

to hang on our wall. 

SHOW AND TELL for 
February: 

AZLYNN shared her big, 
pink tractor.  Santa got it for 

her.  You can push the 

buttons to the top and it 
makes noises and flashes 

lights.  It goes all around, 
too. 

ELLIS shared his Dora doll.  
He found it in his locker.  It 
came from Nana’s house.  It 

is heavy because the head is 
full of water and you can 

hear it when you shake her. 

CODI shared her Mermaid 
doll.  She has a fin tail and 

no legs.  He name is Berry 
Blue.  Her Mommy got it 

for her and she is very soft! 

ISABELLA shared her tiny 
baby and her putty chair.  

Nana gave it to her.  Her 
name is Belly.  And when 

she flushes her toilet it 
makes a noise like a real one 
does.  It needs batteries! 

BLAKE shared his granola 
bar that he found in his 

backpack.  He brought it 
from his house.  He loves 
the Zbar with chocolate 

brownie in it.  I like it!! 

BEAU shared a piece of 

material that he had in his 
back pack to dry his board.  
And he showed his friends 

how to put on his hat.  I use 
my hat to keep the sun out 

of my eyes.  My mom 
bought it for me! 

They love Show and Tell 

and are very talkative about 
their items!  GREAT JOB! 


